
For the Love of Flowers 

In knowing that our world has changed so much over the past year, I wanted to do something different 

for this month’s article. I went back in the archives and pulled these two photos. They are from the 

Summer Flower Show in 1978. The row after row of beautiful colours are certainly a thing that I’ve 

missed seeing since COVID-19. I know that those of you who proudly display your garden’s bounty are 

missing doing this too. This year, we have had virtual flower shows, but they pale in comparison to the 

real deal. Here’s to brighter days and blooms ahead with hopefully a return to real flower shows in the 

coming year.  

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 

 

 

 


